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24/02/2023  20:19:122023/0515/P SUPC Greg The applicant has included clear measures to prevent noise and other disturbances to take place, which is 

appreciated. As a local resident sharing the very same courtyard, however, another concern relates to smells. 

The application shows an extended kitchen on the ground floor and a new hood exhaust, although there are 

no mention of to remediate to potential smell nuisance caused by the additional demand for food. Given other 

ongoing issues in the neighborhood with badly fitted commercial kitchens, I would like to get some assurance 

that the appropriate smell filtering systems are put in place. Separately, measures to prevent noise on the 

courtyard side of the property (not only on the street side) would be welcome.
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